PVC: Extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 20 Apr 2020, Petrovietnam Chemical and Services Corporation extended the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation as follows:

On 08 Apr 2020, Petrovietnam Chemical and Services Corporation (stock code: PVC) sent a notice of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders to the shareholders named in the list of shareholders closed by the Vietnam Securities Depository on the record date of 16 Mar 2020. According to this notice, the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation was expected to be held on 24 Apr 2020 in Hanoi. PVChem also carried out information disclosure about time to hold the Meeting according to the regulations.
Due to the complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic, to carry out the Directives of the Prime Minister and the recommendations of the authorities on limiting crowded events and meetings to avoid the risk of spread of the epidemic, ensure health for the community and shareholders/attendees, Petrovietnam Chemical and Services Corporation announces extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation until an appropriate time in accordance with regulations of the law.

The Corporation will announce official time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 on website of the Corporation at link www.pvchem.com.vn and implement information disclosure in accordance with regulations. 

